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In finishing out the school year, we will be working hard on self-awareness and 

self-management, following directions without being redirected, following 

multistep directions to completion, social/emotional skills and independence. 

These are things you can work on over the summer at home as well!  We’ve 

enjoyed working with your children this school year and are excited for what is 

ahead for them! 

 
 

 

Murrysville Presbyterian Preschool  
3 Day Pre-K 

Spring Fair 
We will be having our Spring Fair on May 7th from 9-9:45am. It is a fun way to 
see how hard your child has been working this year!  Stop in any time during 
that time, they have great things to show you! Once you are done looking at 
their work, you will leave them to finish their day.  
 

Beach Day 
On May 19th we will have 
Beach Day!  Your child will 

come to school in their 
bathing suit under their 

clothes/cover up and shoes 
they can get wet!  If the 

weather is bad, we will still 
be doing beachy things 

indoors! Bring a beach towel. 
Please be sure to apply 

sunscreen before school! 

    Graduation 
We will be celebrating our 
graduation from the 3-day Pre-K 
class on May 21st from 11-12:30. 
We will have a short ceremony 
upstairs in the church and then 
head to the playground for some 
fun with our friends! 
Please bring your child to our 
classroom by 10:50 and make your 
way upstairs to the church.   
The kids wear graduation caps, so if 
your child is a girl, please be sure 
her hairstyle will allow for a cap. 
(Big bows make it tough.) 

 

Mrs. Jeri Phillips & Mrs. Renee Lagnese  


